## UNALASKA/DUTCH HARBOR FISH AND GAME ADVISORY COMMITTEE

P.O. BOX 162 UNALASKA, AK 99685

March 10, 2015

Representative Tammy Wilson Alaska House of Representatives State Capitol Room 412 Juneau AK, 99801

Dear Representative Wilson,

In my capacity as Chairman of the Unalaska Fish & Game Advisory Committee, I am writing to-express our support of House Bill 103: "An Act relating to the authority of the Board of Fisheries and the Board of Game to adopt, amend, or repeal regulations." Our Committee unanimously supports the passage of this is an important piece of legislation which will greatly increase the public's ability to review and provide input on new proposals addressing the allocation of fish and game resources. Thank you for introducing this important piece of legislation.

I would be pleased to work with your staff to insure that HB 103 is passed and can be contacted via email at <a href="mailto:kelty1149@yahoo.com">kelty1149@yahoo.com</a>.

Sincerely,

Frank Kelty,

Unalaska Fish & Game Advisory Committee Chair

CC: Chair Fisheries Committee Rep. Louise Stutes

Fisheries Committee Rep. Neal Foster

Fisheries Committee Rep. Bob Herron

Fisheries Committee Rep. Craig Johnson

Fisheries Committee Rep. Charisse Millett

Fisheries Committee Rep. Jonathan Kreiss-Tomkins

Fisheries Committee Rep. Dan Ortiz